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                                                                                                                 December 4, 2008     

 
VIA OVERNIGHT EXPRESS MAIL 
 
Mr. Barack Obama 
Barack Obama Transition Office 
Kluczynski Federal Building 
230 So. Dearborn St. 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 

Dear Mr. Obama: 

Enclosed is a copy of the Open Letter as published in the Chicago Tribune earlier this week.  

Please know my motives are pure and this is not a personal attack on you, your qualifications or 
your political ideology. It’s about your eligibility, no more, no less. 

I assume, because I have not heard from you, that you have decided not to authorize the officials 
in Hawaii to provide access to your original (“vault”) birth certificate. If I am mistaken about this 
please have someone notify me upon your receipt of this letter. Our examiners need to know 
where and when to begin their work.  

Regardless, I sincerely trust you have made arrangements to have the other named documents 
delivered to the National Press Club by 10 am on Monday, December 8, 2008. Our press 
conference is scheduled to begin there at 1:30 pm.  

Thank you for your attention and cooperation on this matter. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Robert L. Schulz 
Chairman 
 


